SDEV expresses condolences over
passing of Dr Eddy Li

The Secretary for Development, Ms Bernadette Linn, today (March 26)
expressed her deepest condolences over the passing of Dr Eddy Li.

Ms Linn said, "Dr Li took Hong Kong close to his heart all the time, and
made tremendous contributions to the promotion of revitalisation of old
industrial buildings and innovation in the field of development. His
enthusiasm and proactive attitude in serving Hong Kong has earned him much
respect. Deeply saddened by the passing of Dr Li, I extend my deepest
condolences to his family."


http://www.government-world.com/sdev-expresses-condolences-over-passing-of-dr-eddy-li/
http://www.government-world.com/sdev-expresses-condolences-over-passing-of-dr-eddy-li/

